
Bloom-Carroll Primary 
March 2, 2020 

“Our greatest weakness lies in giving up.  The most certain way to succeed is 
always to try just one more time.”  - Thomas A. Edison 

 

Vicky V. Pease 

Principal 

Linda Cain 

Secretary 

Kindergarten Screening 

Registration opens April 6th. 

Parents/Guardians will register online 

through MyConferenceTime which will 

be found on the school website. This is 

the same online scheduling system used 

for Parent Teacher Conferences.        

The  screening will take place         

Monday, June 1st, Tuesday, June 2nd, 

and Wednesday, June 3rd.  The    

screening will be held at the Primary 

School.   Children need to be 5 years of 

age by August 1st .  The screening is for 

Bloom Carroll residents only.  We    

request that siblings do not attend the 

screening due to the fact that the      

screening could take up to an hour.  

This includes a meeting with a          

kindergarten teacher to go over the       

results.   

  

  Spring Pictures 

Don’t miss out on your chance to 

purchase a class picture.   Class   

pictures will be taken on Monday, 

April 6th.    

Individual pictures will be taken on 

Wednesday, April 8th.   

 

 

FIELD DAY 

Field Day will be Friday, May 15th at 
Carl Fell Stadium on the Bloom-Carroll 
campus. The Intermediate building will 
attend in the morning and the Primary 
building will attend in the afternoon.  

Volunteers are needed for this fun and 
exciting day for the students!  

You must be or will need to be an 
"approved parent volunteer" for the 
Bloom-Carroll School District.  You 

must have a volunteer form on file and 
a background check done within the 
past 5 years at Bloom-Carroll by May 

1st (sooner the better). 

Please email Mr. Casperson at       
mcasperson@bloomcarroll.org if 

you're interested in helping out at ei-
ther or both time slots.   

 

Looking Ahead 

MARCH   

READ ACROSS 
AMERICA       

2 
- 
5 
 

No School 
Teacher Work 
Day 

6 

Second Grade  
Wax Museum 

10 
- 
12 
 

Ron Derry meets 
with Second 
Grade 

 18 

Grade Cards Sent 
Home 

27 

School Day 
Doors open: 
   8:35 a.m. 
Enter classrooms: 
   8:50 a.m. 
Tardy bell: 
   9:00 a.m. 
Dismissal: 3:35 
p.m. 
     

Important information: 

Final Forms Registration must be 

completed prior to your     

screening  appointment.                                         

Go to www.bloomcarroll.com           

CLICK  on the Bulldog Portal,              

CLICK on Parent Resources,             

CLICK on the Final Forms Icon  

 

OUR STUDENTS · THEIR FUTURES · OUR FOCUS 

mailto:mcasperson@bloomcarroll.org


February Students of the Month  

Kindergarten:  Elizabeth Brown, Lucas Chapman 

First Grade:  Sydney Squibb, Braxton Stewart 

Second Grade:  Adalynne Schwartz, Grant Pearce 

 

Teacher Request 

Beginning Wednesday, April 1st and ending at 3:35 p.m. on Friday, May 1st, parents can pick up a    

Teacher Request Form from the school office.  We will not send a request form home with your student.  

Email requests will not be accepted.  When completing the form you must give a reason for your request.      

Applying for a teacher request does not guarantee that the placement will be made.  We consider the 

class size, boy/girl ratio, and other special factors as we strive to create the best learning envi-

   Happy MARCH Birthday         
To You! 

Ashlynn Neimeister 

Isaac Hennis 

Albert Smith, IV 

June Sheehan 

 Clementine Daniels 

Kamerin Williams 

Brady Martinkovic 

Nathan Bradbury 

Sydney Colegrove 

Olivia Scholz 

Lucas John 

 Lily Robertson  

Cheryl Sony 

Grayson Hivnor 

Ashlyn Jones 

Ezra Morehead 

Bristol Barrett 

Ava’lynn Ross 

Rylin Watts 

Violet Myers 

Ruth Frasure 

Nolan Barbee 

Leah Furniss 

Abigail Hennis 

Avery Leonard 

Alison Howard 

Amelia Dawson 

Logan Dittoe 

PTO Book Fair 

A big thank you to Mrs. Cupp for organizing and leading our Books and Lunch Together.  It was a huge 

success.  Thank you to the volunteers and families that came in to shop and eat lunch.  Also, thank you 

to our PTO ensuring that each student received a free book. 


